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Craig, Sondra

From: Michelle Wanders <Michelle@threesixty.bz>
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 5:03 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Cc: Hetti Brown
Subject: STATEMENT OF SUPPORT: TND ZONING- REACH CENTER 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Good afternoon, members of the City Council: 
 
My name is Michelle Wanders and I live at 142 14th Street South.  My husband, three daughters and I have lived at this 
location for the last 18 years.   
The purpose for my email is to voice my support of the REACH Center’s petition to rezone their parcel to TND.     
 
The REACH Center provides much-needed services for our fellow community members and by receiving this rezoning it 
will enable them to not only continue, but to expand services it provides.   
 
As a La Crosse resident, I recognize the struggles we have with homelessness and lack of coordinated services for those 
less fortunate.  I believe the Resource Center is the best step forward we have seen to address some of these issues. 
 
I urge you, as a neighbor and a friend of the REACH Center to allow this petition for rezoning to pass. 
 
Respectively, 
 
Michelle    
 
 
Michelle Wanders 
Owner 
 
1243 Badger St. La Crosse, WI  54601 
OƯice: 608-317-5678 | M: 608-317-5678 
Michelle@threesixty.bz 
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The content of this email is confidential and intended for the recipient specified in the message only. It 
is strictly forbidden to share any part of this message with any third party, without the written consent 
of the sender. If you received this message by mistake, please reply to this message and follow with 
its deletion, so that we can ensure such a mistake does not occur in the future. 
 


